
 MUNICIPALITY OF CLARINGTON 

 COUNCIL 

DATE: January 24, 2022 

MOVED BY: Councillor Granville Anderson 

SECONDED BY: Councillor Corinna Traill 

That the required funding to begin work in 2022 on grade level crossing improvements 
to permit whistle cessation be referred to the 2022 budget deliberations. 

That the Bennett Road improvements begin as soon as possible and be funded to an 
upward limit of $175,000 (including contingencies) with the funds for the Cobbledick 
Road work to be determined once a decision is made by the Federal Government on 
the RISP grant. 


